Albuquerque Public Schools Hearing Impairment Services provides support throughout the
district to students who have been diagnosed with a hearing loss impacts educational
performance. Services may include Itinerant, or consultation in a student’s neighborhood school,
classroom consultation, or direct instruction in American Sign Language in one of the district
specialized classrooms.

Placement in the Hearing Impairment Services program must be determined by the student’s IEP
team. Please contact the Instructional Manager if you have any questions about services or
consideration of placement in the program.
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